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Stand Up and Play Foundation to Attend GCSAA 
Conference and Trade Show in San Diego 
San Diego, CA – The Stand Up and Play 
Foundation, a nonprofit organization dedicated to 
providing accessible and adaptive recreational 
opportunities for individuals with mobility 
impairments, is excited to announce its 
attendance at the Golf Course Superintendents 
Association of America (GCSAA) Conference and 
Trade Show. 
 
Taking place from February 5-6 at the San Diego 
Convention Center, the GCSAA Conference and 
Trade Show is one of the largest and most 
comprehensive events in the golf industry. The 
Stand Up and Play Foundation will be exhibiting 



at Booth #1654, showcasing its innovative 
adaptive golf equipment, including the ParaGolfer 
and VertaCat. 
 
"We are thrilled to attend the GCSAA Conference 
and Trade Show and connect with golf 
professionals, industry leaders, and individuals 
who share our passion for making golf more 
accessible and inclusive," said Anthony Netto, 
Founder of the Stand Up and Play Foundation. 
"Our mission is to empower individuals with 
mobility impairments to participate in recreational 
activities, and we believe that golf has the power 
to transform lives." 
 
During the conference, the Stand Up and Play 
Foundation will offer demonstrations, product 
showcases, and educational sessions 
highlighting the benefits of adaptive golf and 
recreational activities for individuals with mobility 
impairments. 



 
To learn more about the Stand Up and Play 
Foundation and its mission, please visit Booth 
[Number] at the GCSAA Conference and Trade 
Show or visit our website at  
https://standupandplayfoundation.org/ 
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Anthony Netto  
standupandplay3@gmail.com 
941-320-9688 
760-212-0256 
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